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January 2013  

WGT Holiday Party Photoôs at CHAMPS Americana 
Jack - WGT Editor is Retiringé. 



     REDLINES is the official publication of the ñWoodward GTO Tigersò. It is printed bi-
monthly, and there is a news update sent out in between newsletters. Articles and other 
contributions should be sent to the newsletter editor, Jack Giannosa, 21700 Trombly, 
St. Clair Shores, MI 48080, or E-mail at jg389@wideopenwest.com 
 

WOODWARD GTO TIGERS OFFICERS 
 

                                E-Mail 
President: Kim Stahovec            Stahovec@sbcglobal.net 
Vice President: Dick Winkles                rwinkles@juno.com 
Secretary:  Joe Kozlowski                 joe@eat-at-joes.net 
Treasurer:  Terrie Giannosa                TerrieLynn@wowway.com 
Editor:  TBD      
 

 
Club Website: www.gtotigers.org  

 

The Woodward GTO Tigers are dedicated to the restoration and preservation of all clas-
sic Pontiacs. We welcome all enthusiasts to join one of the Mid-West's most exciting 
organizations. Our dues are $30.00 per year for members, and $10.00 per year for 
associate members. You can either send for an application, or you may print one from 
our website, then mail it in with payment to our club address:  
 

Woodward GTO Tigers  
21700 Trombly 

St. Clair Shores, MI 48080 
 

We are an affiliated Chapter of The GTO Association of America, the premier national 
organization for GTO enthusiasts. It is not required that you belong to the GTO  
Association of America to be a member of this club, but we would recommend that you 
join.  Along with your membership in the GTOAA, you will receive their monthly publica-
tion ñThe Legendò, a Golden Quill Award winning publication. The cost is $30.00 per 
year, To receive a membership application by mail, write to: GTOAA, P.O. Box 455,  
Timnath, CO 80547 , or send an email to membership@gtoaa.org for more 
information. 
   As a GTOAA member you can read the technical articles and have access to the 
GTOAA Technical Advisor Staff, use 50 words of free classified advertising monthly, 
view the feature articles on some of the most interesting GTO's youôll come across and 
have access to the GTOAA Club Store merchandise.  For an online preview of The 
Legend, go to www.gtoaa.org .  For local chapter information, send an email to National 
Chapter Coordinator Bill Vantuono at chapters@gtoaa.org or call (732) 208-6860. 
   The GTOAA National Meet is hosted by various local Chapters, and is held annually.  
The acclaimed Concours and Popular Vote Car Shows bring some of the finest GTO's 
together for superb viewing.  Other highlights include many renowned Technical and 
Special-interest speakers, the multi-day swap meet, drag racing, cruises and other great 
events. 

Document Your GTO  
You may obtain information for documenting your GTO, or any other classic Pontiac, by 
sending your VIN number along with your name and address, and a check or money 
order for $50.00 to:                   Pontiac Historic Service  

PO Box 183251, Shelby Twp, MI 48318   

Holiday Party at CHAMPPS americana  


